
Chancellor Randy Pembrook's First Address to the University, Sept. 22 

  

Dear Colleagues,   

Please accept this invitation to Chancellor Pembrook’s first address to the University. Chancellor 
Pembrook will address the campus community: 

10 a.m. 

Thursday, Sept. 22 

Morris University Center Meridian Ballroom 

Dr. Pembrook will provide an overview of the state of the University, review challenges and 
accomplishments during the past year, and set the stage for our continued success. 

You will be able to visit your colleagues and welcome Chancellor Pembrook at the reception following. 
Refreshments will be available in the Goshen Lounge following his address. 

Please note that classes will not be cancelled. If you are unable to attend, the Address will be streamed 
live at siue.edu/tv, recorded and available for viewing on the University's webpage. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Best regards,  

Denise Cobb 

Interim Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

 


